
This Independence Day we are committing to independence from natural gas! We have secured the
permitting for a new solar array on our building which will help us achieve this goal. As the first
commercial building in Vermont to install a solar array back in 2005, and being home to a few solar
businesses over the years, we have supported the solar sector for a decade and a half. We are
committed to being fully independent from natural gas by Independence Day 2020!


